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December 17, 1992

Ms. Anita Cochran 
Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma 
P.O. Box 948 
Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Ms. Cochran:

I am writing to confirm the date of February 5,1993 for our visit to the Cherokee Nation. The visiting group 
will consist of Dr. John Campbell, President, Dr. Gregory Washington, Associate Vice-President for Multicultural 
Affairs, Dr. Howard Shipp, Jr., Director, Multicultural Development and Assessment Center, Dr. Karen Cockrell, 
College of Education and myself. We appreciate the opportunity to visit the Cherokee Nation and to express our 
gratitude for Chief Mankiller’s support of Oklahoma State University. OSU is committed to diversity and the 
recognition of tribal government. Therefore, in order to promote this philosophy, OSU is reaching out to Native 
American communities in Oklahoma. Elsewhere, during a previous visitation, Dr. Campbell provided a 
presentation concerning OSU and its relationship to tribal government with an audience of tribal council 
members, employees and members. Also included in the visitation was a luncheon, a session to speak with the 
executive officers, and a tour of the tribal complex. We are open to what is best for the Cherokee Nation.

Lastly, for further information or clarification, feel free to contact me at (405) 744-5481. I will wait for your 
return telephone call or letter expressing your preference as to an agenda. Thanks!

Pete G. Coser, Ed.D.
Coordinator
Multicultural Development & Assessment Center

cc: Dr. Gregory Washington 
Dr. Howard Shipp 
Ms. Linda Meisner


